
Question on notice no. 234

Portfolio question number: 22

2023-24 Supplementary Budget estimates

Foreign Affairs, Defence and Trade Committee, Defence Portfolio

Senator Malcolm Roberts: asked the Department of Defence on 25 October 2023—

Senator ROBERTS: It's understood that one of the exercises at Talisman Sabre
involved a photoshoot with partner vessels. Is that accurate, and when was this held?
Lt Gen. Stuart: Sorry, I'm not following. What vessel you are referring to?
Senator ROBERTS: We understand that one of the exercises at Talisman Sabre
involved a photoshoot with partner vessels. I don't know whether that's American or
Australian. Is that accurate, and when was this held?
Gen. Campbell: We'll take it on notice and reply.
Answer —
See attached.
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Question: 
 
Senator ROBERTS: It's understood that one of the exercises at Talisman Sabre 
involved a photoshoot with partner vessels. Is that accurate, and when was this held? 
Lt Gen. Stuart: Sorry, I'm not following. What vessel you are referring to? 
Senator ROBERTS: We understand that one of the exercises at Talisman Sabre 
involved a photoshoot with partner vessels. I don't know whether that's American or 
Australian. Is that accurate, and when was this held? 
Gen. Campbell: We'll take it on notice and reply."  
 
Answer: 
 
During Exercise Talisman Sabre 23, two maritime photographic activities were held 
on 22 and 29 July 2023. These activities included vessels participating in the exercise 
from Australia, the United States, Japan and the Republic of Korea. 
 

 


